
 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

SEWER SEPARATION PROJECT UPDATE 

(Durham Street - Hartford) 
 
 

The Metropolitan District (MDC) and their Contractors have substantially completed 
the first phase of work of the Sewer Separation Project and will be starting phase 2 in 
the coming weeks. The activities planned for the next phase include: connecting the 

stormwater discharges from your property to the new storm main,  completion of 
house connection lining to the interior plumbing drain and any remaining sewer back 

up prevention protection for basement fixtures.  
 

These construction activities will require access to your basement, digging on your 
property and final restoration.  MDC staff will meet with each homeowner to 

review and discuss all proposed plans and actions prior to any work taking 
place on private property.  We are requesting that you contact us to schedule  

your appointment within two weeks of receiving this notice. 
 

TO SCHEDULE YOUR APPOINTMENT PLEASE CALL 
 

MDC Utility Services at (860) 278-7850  ext. 3780 

Please mention that your appointment is for the  
“Durham Street Sewer Separation Project” 

  
Restoration is the final phase of work and will be conducted once all major 

components of work are complete. These activities include,  street paving and 
sidewalk repairs, landscaping and lawn re-establishment, as well as addressing  

any internal work that was disturbed by construction.  
 

 
 

 

Some work activities, such as completion of house connection lining, require an 
interruption in service that can last 6-8 hours. Coordination with each property 
and advance notice will be provided prior to any service disruption. Additional 

project updates also will be provided as work progresses. The MDC appreciates 
your continued support in allowing us to complete this critical work. 

  
Work hours will be Monday through Friday, between 7:00 am and 5:00 pm.  

 
Schedules are subject to change based on weather or unforeseen construction related activities.  All MDC Staff, Contractors 

and Consultants must be properly identified and present ID upon request. 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact:                                  

Todd Cormier, MDC Project Manager 
(860) 818-3020   

tcormier@themdc.com 
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